
CITY OF SMITHS GROVE
SMITHS GROVE, KY. 42171 .

Minutes of the meeting of the Board of Trustees, Tuesday, June 3, 1969.

The Board met at The American Nation a1 Bank and Trust Company with one
member, Trustee Joe Lowe, absent. Visitor was Jack Walker.

1. Minutes of the previous meeting were read and approved.

2. Chairman Melton read a letter from the Highway Commission setting
forth that the innerchange at Smiths Grove is not plausible. It seems
this will not be forthcoming.

3. Agreement has been reached to furnish water to the N/S rest area.
We are to pay the difference between the four and six inch line and
they will maintain the line and we would be allowed the t~ps.

4. Accounts have discovered the bank Charged $500 too much for the
water construction interest. This is being investigated.

5. Water system has had a little difficulty. Tower pump burned out.
lt has been recommeneed that this be replaced with ~ 7HP in~te~d o~ the 5HP.

6. Trustee Blackwell reported all is well with the fire dep~rtment.

7. Judge Blue had no report.

8. Trustee Hill stated the best time for Jim Cullen to take his vacation
would be June 15 for one weelt. \\lashFinn is to substitute for $10 per night.
He reported he had investigated Bonnieville and Park City regarding the
amount paid their patrolman and came up with the following.

Bonnieville - $300 salary, $200 car allowance and car insurance.
Park City - $325 salary, car, insurance and gas furnished by the city.

He will check a couple of more towns similar to these.

9. Trustee Hill reported the Railroad Commissioner w~s apa11ed at the
condition of the upper crossing and promises repairs. He was also of the
opinion that the gates should be installed at the Main Street Crossing.
The State which pays approximately 90% of the cost of the gates says they
are not necessary. This subject is still alive.

10. There being no further business, the Board adjourned until the
next regularly scheduled meeting.

Gertie Bybee, Clerk

T. C. Melton, Chairman


